[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]TO:

Parent/Guardian

FR:

Ms. L. Stewart
DATE:

January 28th, 2016
RE:

Ski Trip to Poley Mountain on 
  

Wednesday, March 2nd 2016
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The Orange Team Grade 8 students are being given the opportunity to take part in a down hill ski trip to Poley Mountain, near Sussex, NB, on March 2nd, 2016. This activity will allow the students a day of physical activity, while receiving professional ski/snowboard lessons.  
· The cost for each student is $30 which includes the lift ticket, lesson, rental of all equipment and 
       Transportation.  The Team will pay the remaining balance which is the cost of bussing. 
       (Please note:  Poley Mountain has new equipment that is inspected regularly).

· Students are required to take a skiing lesson or snowboarding lesson and must 

       demonstrate adequate ability in order to obtain access to the Main Hill.  

       Lessons will be taught by certified instructors from Poley Mountain and are 

       90 minutes in length.

· Helmets are mandatory and are provided by the rental shop.  
· The school will not be responsible for lost/stolen items (lockers are available on site – bring loonies).

· Personal ski equipment (legality) is not permitted.
· Electronic devices (IPOD, Cell phones, DS, PSP, etc.) are permitted but are at the total responsibility             
       of the student.

. 




In order for your child to take part in this activity, all forms

MUST BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED to Ms. Stewart on or before Friday, February 19th, 2016.  This is necessary in order to finalize the arrangements for equipment and instructors.






If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Stewart at the school at 627-4088.
Please note:  Some students may only be permitted to attend this ski trip with a parent/guardian along as supervisor.  This decision will be left to the discretion of the Orange Team teachers and administration.  Students who have been involved with continual behavioural/academic issues may not be permitted to attend.  A letter of notification will be sent at a later date.

Bus leaves Harkins Middle School at 7:00 a.m. 


Approximate arrival time at Poley is 9:45 a.m.


Students will have their lesson, break for lunch, and ski until 3:00 p.m.  (Snowboarders must finish


    by 2:30 p.m. to have equipment available for an after school program.)


Lunch may be purchased at the cafeteria or students may bring their lunch from home.  Students are


    encouraged to bring snacks and water, as we will not be stopping for the purpose of buying snacks.    


Approximate time of arrival back at Harkins is 6:00 p.m.


Students may call parents/guardians when we are in Rogersville to confirm arrival time.





Students will be supervised by Ms. L. Stewart and Educational Assistants.


Parent chaperones are needed (chaperones will receive free ski passes.)





Very Important





Money must be passed in no later than Friday, February 19th. 


Please make any cheques payable to Harkins Middle School Orange Team








